
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 

TOWN OF TYLERTOWN 

WATER TANK REHABILITATION PROJECT 

TYLERTOWN, MISSISSIPPI 

 

Sealed bids for the construction of the Town of Tylertown Water Tank Rehabilitation Project for 

the Town of Tylertown in Tylertown, Mississippi, will be received by the Mayor and Board of 

Aldermen, until 2:00 PM local time on August 7, 2018, at Tylertown Town Hall, located at 308 

Beulah Avenue, Tylertown, MS 39667, and shortly thereafter will be opened and publicly read. 

 

The work shall include pressure washing, sandblasting, painting and performing minor repair 

work on two elevated water storage tanks in Tylertown, Mississippi.  Work shall be completed in 

accordance with the Plans and Contract Documents. Plans and Contract Documents are on file at 

Tylertown Town Hall and are open for public inspection. Contract Documents may be examined 

and secured by suppliers and contractors from the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 1574 

Highway 98 East, Columbia, Mississippi 39429 601-731-2600, upon receipt of One Hundred 

Dollars ($100) per set, which shall be non-refundable.  Checks should be made payable to the 

Dungan Engineering, P.A. Only bids from contractors who secured Contract Documents from 

Dungan Engineering, P.A. will be opened. 

 

A mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held on Wednesday, August 1, 2018 at 10:00 am local 

time at Tylertown Town Hall. 

 

Each bid shall be accompanied by a bid bond, certified check or cashier's check for an amount 

equal to five percent (5%) of the total bid.  A performance bond will be required of the 

successful bidder. 

 

Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders found in the Contract 

Documents.  The Town of Tylertown, Mississippi reserves the right to waive any irregularities 

and to reject any or all bids. 

 

Town of Tylertown, Mississippi 

 

By:/s/ Mayor Edward Hughes 

 

 

Advertise on: 

 

July 5, 2018 

July 12, 2018 

 


